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As a proud born Oregonian, I oppose this measure. Mail-in voting has made it 

possible for me to vote in every election since I turned 18 years old (I am now 32). 

Mail-in voting is also safer and more secure than in-person voting. Voting is our 

responsibility as citizens and it is an obligation of our legislators to improve/maintain 

access. This measure will hurt voting access for all. 


